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June 27, 1979

In Reply Refer To:
RIV
Docket tio. 50-458 -

50-459

Gulf States Utilities
ATTil: Dr. D. G. Weigand, General Manager

fluclear Projects

Post Office Box 2951
Beaumont, Texas 77704

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of May 25, 1979, in reply to IE Bulletins 78-12,
78-12A and 78-128. We find that the date designated by your letter for final
reply (September 30, 1979) to the above IE Bulletins is not satisfactory. In
accordance with Mr. Oberg's phone conversation with your Mr. W. J. Reed on
June 13,1979, please complete the actions required by these Bulletins and
submit a complete report by July 23, 1979.

'

If you have any quest ons concerning these Bulletins, please contact me.

Sincerely,

| NOc -

W. C. Seidl , Chief
Reactor Co struction and

Engineering Support Branch
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